
March 2022 - We hope you will enjoy this monthly update bringing you the scoop on all that's happening
among our Beechwood community.

Finally - In-person Open Houses
Come see our beautiful independent senior living apartments

Asbury Pointe Retirement
Community
March 26, 1 - 4pm
Be sure to call Marilyn at 716-810-7500 to
register for one of these open houses.

Presbyterian Village at North
Church
March 24 & 31, 11am - 6pm
Be sure to call Lisa at 716-810-7475 to register
for one of these open houses.

Beechwood Employment Opportunties
Is it time for a change in your career? Are you
looking for an opportunity to advance your
profession? Are you interested in being part of a
team, a family, where you are appreciated,
encouraged and rewarded?

Beechwood Continuing Care may be the right
choice for you! Beechwood offers competitive
wages, sign-on bonuses and tuition assistance, as
well as excellent benefits packages and a pleasant
work environment. On campus, there is free
parking, and we are on a main bus route.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN ABOUT OUR OPEN
EMPLOYMENT POSITIONS.

Beechwood Employee Spotlight
Employee Spotlight
David Snider

Project SEARCH invests in students with special
needs who are in their last year of high school,

https://www.beechwoodcare.org/employment


ages 18-21 years old, and teaches entry level
skills to obtain competitive employment. Due to
COVID-19, Project SEARCH of WNY was not able
to operate within their workplace setting at
Beechwood Continuing Care for a year-and-a-half.
In the fall of 2021, the transition program was able
to resume normal operations. David Snider, a
student from Maryvale, was the first student to
enroll in the resuming onsite program.
 
David Snider’s family was reluctant to send him to
Project SEARCH of WNY, a transition program,
based at Beechwood Continuing Care skilled
nursing facility in Getzville. They are now confident
it was the right choice.
 
David began his first rotation in environmental
services and operations department with a
supplemental hand in dining services. This coming
January, David will expand his knowledge to a
more refined dining service experience. David
works closely with a mentor who imparts their
skills and forms a natural comradery working side-
by-side. By June, David anticipates applying and
interviewing for positions in and around his
neighborhood.
 
To learn more about Project Search of WNY call
John Pope at (716) 821-7017.

Resident Life at Beechwood

Mardi Gras at Beechwood A visit from Aspen Happy Hour at Asbury Pointe

Did You Know...

Did you know you can send a greeting card
to your loved one here at Beechwood? You
can even include a photo! Click here, type
in your message, upload your photo and we
will make sure your loved one receives the

The Beechwood /Blocher Auxiliary Board is
looking for volunteers to assist with various
fundraising activities to benefit the residents
at Beechwood. The Board meets monthly
during the day and has a lot of fun activities

https://www.beechwoodcare.org/ways-to-visit#Greeting


message. planned for 2022. For more information call
Brenda at 716-810-7372 or email her at
bschwamborn@beechwoodcare.org.

Visit our Website

DONATE

mailto:bschwamborn@beechwoodcare.org
https://www.beechwoodcare.org/
https://beechwoodcare.ejoinme.org/MyPages/DonationPage/tabid/47201/Default.aspx

